
 

 

 

CARES System Maintenance Planned for Labor Day Weekend 

This is a notification that SBA’s Capital Access Financial System (CAFS) will be offline for system maintenance 
associated with the FTA migration. The maintenance was scheduled to occur during non-business hours to 
minimize impact to industry. 

The outage will occur on Saturday, September 4 from 3PM – 7PM. During the outage users will not be able to 
access CAFS or associated applications.  

If you have any issues that have not yet been escalated to the FTA Customer Service team, please connect via 
email at FTA@SBA.gov or the Customer Service Hotline at (877) 470-0722. 
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